
  

Additional comments from Coalition Senators 
 

1.1 In reference to Recommendation 1, Coalition Senators further recommend 
that the review also consider options for excluding current—as well as future—
imprudent capital expenditure from a network service provider's regulatory asset base 
(RAB). 

1.2 Coalition Senators further consider that state governments should be 
accountable for the value of state-owned networks. Responsible ministers should 
endorse values determined for state-owned networks by the AER. 
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